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Minutes, March 2, 2017 
 
Members present:  Fred Taylor (chair), Linda Hawes (vice chair), William Andreas, and Frank Riepe 
 
New Business: 
 
BERT Task Force Discussion about rail trail plans.   
 
Representatives from discussed traffic light plans that will cross Hudson Road at Ti Sales.  Members 
asked questions about design options and asked that when a Certificate of Appropriateness is applied for 
several options be presented. 

 
Public Hearing – Case 17-2, Applicant Marhama Alvi-Shah, 15 Concord Road (Town Assessor’s 
Map K08-0035). For a Certificate of Appropriateness for a sign “Sudbury Dental Excellence”. 
(Discussion to take place at Flynn Building). 
 
Members voted unanimously to approve plans for the “Sudbury Dental Excellence” sign as presented on 
revised plans dated February 16, 2017 after feedback from the Design and Review Board.  
 
Other Business: 
 
Discussion: Mass Dot Stormwater Improvements plans along Route 20 
 
Members discussed the impact of this project as it is in close proximity to the Wayside Inn Historic 
District. Mr. Taylor showed plans that he had just received from Jeffrey Shrimpton, Historic Resources 
Supervisor, Mass Dept. of Transportation.   It was agreed that Mr. Taylor will ask Mr. Shrimpton 
additional questions that arose at the meeting and that members might consider before March 9tth. 

 
Miscellaneous: 
 
Minutes from the February 2, 2017 meeting were unanimously approved, with editions, by those present 
at the February 2nd  meeting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM. 

 
These agenda items are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair, which may be discussed at the 
meeting.  Not all items may in fact be discussed, and other items not listed may also be brought up 
for discussion to the extent permitted by law. 


